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September 22, 2014

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701 - 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2014-0002

We are counsel to the City of Hamilton in this matter. We are responding herein to Mr. Rodger’s

letter to you dated September 22, 2014.

We will shortly be filing an Amended Notice of Motion and a Supplementary Affidavit. As these

materials will indicate, there are new facts which will distinguish the motion in the Hydro One

Networks Inc. from the one to be considered in this application. The premise for Mr. Rodger’s

letter is, therefore, wrong.

It would have been a denial of natural justice to have refused to hear our client’s motion, even in

the absence of new facts. It would certainly be a denial of natural justice to refuse to hear our

client’s amended motion.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

RBW/dh

cc: All Parties
cc: City of Hamilton

Attention: M. Kovacevic
cc: Maureen Helt
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